
Columbus, Georgia: We regret to inform you that our Southern Lovin' Junkin' Show 

has been rescheduled into the Fall on September 14-16, 2018. We look forward to the 

fall show being just as amazing as it was the first two years.  

Vintage and Handmade Market Days in Columbus, Georgia 

For Immediate Release

Contac t :  Hayley  Henderson 
Te l :  706-327-4522  
Emai l :  southern junkinshow@gmai l . com

Southern Lovin' Junkin' Show

Southern Lovin' Junkin' Show is a vintage and handmade market days local to Columbus, Georgia. 

For more information, please visit https://www.facebook.com/junkinshow/ or 

http://columbustradecenter.com/junkin-show/. Also, you can always reach us at 

southernjunkinshow@gmail.com and 706-327-4522.  
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